
TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES 
AUGUST 27, 2013 

 
A meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Tuesday, August 27, 2013 
at 5:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers for Local Business. 
  
Present: Chief R. Donald Maracle  

Councillors: Douglas E. Maracle, Barry Brant, Roy C. Maracle and 
Carl Ted Maracle 
Staff:  Dan Brant, CAO  

 
Council review a letter prepared by Kristin Maracle, Environmental Officer to the 
Ministry of the Environment regarding the City of Quinte West Individual Environmental 
Assessment, Municipal Marina. 
 
MOTION #1: Moved by Douglas E. Maracle, seconded by Barry Brant that 

Council approve sending the letter to the Ministry of the 
Environment regarding the City of Quinte West Individual 
Environmental Assessment, Municipal Marina. 

Carried. 
MOTION #2: Moved by Barry Brant, seconded by Douglas E. Maracle that this 

meeting be adjourned.  (6:50 p.m.) 
Carried. 

 
 

Recorded by: 
Shelley Bowden 
 
Dan Brant 
CAO 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Chief R. Donald Maracle 
 

Disclaimer:  Comments of individual members may not necessarily reflect the opinion of the whole Council. 
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